
Upcoming Events  

¶ 

¶ 

www.highlandlakescasa.com         (325) 388 -3440            info@highlandlakescasa.com  

CASA For the Highland Lakes Area: Serving Blanco, Burnet, 

Lampasas, Llano and San Saba Counties  

1719 Ridgeview  

Kingsland, TX 78639  

The CASA Voice  

CASA: Putting Children First  

December 2014 Issue  

In This Issue  

Headline Story      1,2      

CASA Happenings     2,3  

CASA Corner        3 

Applause to Advocates 4  

Special Announcements 4  

Thank you, Donors     5  

CASA Mission/Vision   5  

Our mailing list      5  

CASA Stats  

Number of children  

being served by our 

CASA program today:    

201 

Number of Active     

Volunteers at CASA for 

the Highland Lakes 

Area:  

 75 

Number of children  

currently being served 

from each of our     

counties:  

Blanco - 11 

Burnet -81 

Lampasas - 41 

Llano - 28 

San Saba - 40 

Number of children 

who were placed in a 

stable, permanent and 

loving home so far this 

year:  

151 

Headline Story: Tis the Season!!!  

A Message from the Desk of the Executive Director  

Pictured Above: One of the CASA kids enjoys the CASA/Burnet 

County Child Welfare Board Christmas Party!  Santa stole the 

show and this little girl was so excited to see Santa and show 

him her dress, which matches Santaõs suit!!!!!  See more about 

the Christmas Party on Pages 2 and 3 of this newsletter.  
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CASA For the Highland Lakes Area  

   Tis the Season!!!!!!  

 

The Christmas Party for our CASA kids was a huge success!  Thank you to the Burnet County Child Welfare 

Board and to all of the volunteers and staff that helped to make this event so special for the abused and      

neglected children that we serve!  We had over 100 children and their families attend this year and the kids 

all had so much fun decorating cookies, playing games, eating snacks, and, of course, visiting with Santa!!!!!  

For many children that we serve, this is their first actual Christmas experience and I was so blown away at 

the time and care that all of the volunteers put into making this event the best Christmas Party for our kids!  

For most of us, The Holidays are such a joyous time of year!  This time of year evokes memories of the past 

with our loved -ones and helps us to realize how blessed we are.  One of my fondest memories as a child at 

Christmas is getting a batch of homemade cookies from my grandmother, which was always delicately 

wrapped in a Collin Street Bakery Fruitcake Tin.  I am sure that for you, there are fond memories               

surrounding this time of year as well and I know that our CASA kids now have a Christmas Party to          

remember and look back on!  

For many, this time of year is also a time to reflect not only on the blessings of which you have been bestowed, 

but on the blessings that you wish to give to others.  I know that all of you who receive this newsletter are well 

versed in the gift of giving, for it is because of your giving spirit that you are part of the CASA network!  This 

year we have been so blessed by many community members who have contacted us with a desire to give to 

CASA for the benefit of the children we serve.  The kindness of the human spirit is truly something of wander!  

I am so blessed to work in a profession where I witness, each and every day, people giving of themselves for 

the benefit of others!  It is with a spirit of gratitude that I say to you, òMerry Christmas to you and yours and 

may your blessings this holiday season be bountiful!ó 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kristen K. Harris                                                                                                                                                     

Executive Director at CASA for the Highland Lakes Area  

                                     CASA H APPENI NGS! 

 Left: Children enjoy 

visiting with Santa 

at the Christmas 

party, then picking 

out a beanie baby 

and a candy cane 

after telling Santa 

what is on their 

wish list!  

Right: CASA       

volunteers, Susan 

Bundrick and     

Debbie Kane were 

Santaõs Helpers at 

the Christmas 

Party!  
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CASA CORNER  

Glitter Ornaments!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

                                CASA H APPENI NGS! (Con t i nued) 

 

                                     

CASA For the Highland 

Lakes Area  

Left: CASA Staff pose for a photo opportunity just 

before the CASA/Burnet County Child Welfare 

Board Christmas Party for the Kids begins!  

Below: Judge Cheryl Mabray and CASA             

Volunteer, Cyndi Turner, at the Christmas Party 

for CASA kids!!!  

Left: Judge Van Orden swore in 5 new CASA volunteers 

for our CASA program on Friday, December 5th.  

This is an easy craft that can be done with your CASA kids of any age, or 

any child in your life!   

Supplies: Pledge with Future Shine Floor Wax (blue cap); Glitter; Clear 

Glass Ornaments; Cotton Swabs and a craft funnel or paper to make a 

funnel.  

Steps: Pop the hangers out of the ornaments.  They should be easy to 

remove. Squirt the floor wax inside and coat the inside of the ornament.  

Set the ornament back over the floor wax bottle to let the excess floor 

wax drain back out. If there are any bubbles inside, take a cotton swab 

and pop the bubbles.  Then, using a funnel, dump some glitter into the 

inside of the ornament and coat the entire inside with glitter.  You can 

then shake out the excess glitter to use on the next ornament!  Once dry, 

replace the top of the ornament and you can decorate with ribbon, if you 

like!!!!  Have fun!!!!!!  


